
  Emergency Industry Notice #19-01 March 3, 2019 
  For Immediate Release 
 

 
 

TLC INSPECTION FACILITY WILL BE OPEN  
FOR ALL SCHEDULED INSPECTIONS 

 
ALL TLC OFFICES WILL BE OPEN AS USUAL 
 
The NYC TLC announces that its Woodside Safety & Emissions 
facility will be open as usual for all scheduled Inspections on 
Monday, March 4.  If anyone scheduled for inspection is delayed 
due to the inclement weather, they will be seen after 11 a.m. 
 
Those who cannot make their scheduled appointment on March 
4 will be automatically rescheduled. 
 
All other TLC offices will be open as usual. 
 
The TLC strongly urges its licensees to exercise extreme caution 
during the severe weather.  Please stay tuned to local news 
updates and follow all official instructions. 
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